

Awaba Public School

Mulbring St Awaba 2283 N.S.W. 0249592502 Fax 0249504905 awaba-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au



Kindergarten Orientation

Dear Parents,

K12 at Awaba are running four orientation sessions in the next semester.

The first session is on Friday 1st September at 2.00pm – 3.00pm. It is a simple "get to know you" play session. Students can play with K12 students and meet the teachers.

The second session is on Friday 22nd September at 2.00pm – 3.00pm. During this visit your children will join the K12 class, as they enjoy free play.

The third session is on Friday 3rd November at 2.00pm – 3.00pm. During this visit your children will join in with the rest of the class. We will be involved in creative art activities.

The final session is on Friday 24th November at 12:00pm - 3:00pm. During this visit your child will be involved in all activities throughout the rest of the day. Be sure to pack their lunch, drink and a spare change of clothes.

Parents are welcome to stay during our first session as you may have some questions. You will be supplied with enrollment forms and other important information. During the second session we would ask that you leave your child to participate alone, as we would like to build independence.

To allow us to be prepared for your child, please RSVP on or before 18/7/17. Please call the school on 02 49592502, or text the school mobile on 0439648017.

Please don't hesitate to contact me if necessary.

Regards Alison Tiplady (Principal)

